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Alternating Leg Lifts

Lay on the roller with your head, 
neck and spine supported. Bring 
your chin to your chest. Inhale 
while keeping your naval 
pressed into your spine. Exhale 
as you lift both legs at a 45 
degree angle. Slowly bring your 
right knee to your chest, then 
return to straight position. 
Alternate legs, keeping abs tight 
and body stable. Repeat 10-15 
times.

Roll Up

Lay on roller with arms at your 
side, knees slightly bent with 
your feet firmly on the floor.  
Slowly pull your navel into your 
spine, placing your hands behind 
your knees. Inhale while bringing 
your chin to your chest, lifting 
your body off the roller slowly. 
Exhale as you roll forward, 
creating a curve in your spine. 
Inhale as you roll back slowly.  
Repeat 10-15 times.

Side Stretch

Sitting on your right hip with 
your knees bent under you and 
facing forward, place your right 
hand on the Foam Roller. Inhale 
as you stretch your left arm 
straight up in the air. Pull in your 
navel and you continue to 
lengthen your side. Exhale and 
reach your arm up and over 
towards the right side, stretching 
your left side as the Foam Roller 
moves away. Repeat 10-15 times 
and switch hips.

Scissors

Lay on the roller with your arms 
at your side, legs straight and 
toes pointed. Bring your chin to 
your chest while keeping your 
navel pressed into your spine.  
Alternate lifting each leg up and 
over, keeping toes pointed. Keep 
hands and elbows pressed firmly 
at your sides on the floor.  
Alternate legs, keeping abs tight 
and body stable. Repeat scissor 
motion 10-15 times.

Lower Ab/Leg Lift

Lay on the roller with both  
feet firmly on the floor, knees 
slightly bent. Bring your chin to 
your chest while keeping your 
navel pressed into your spine. 
Lift one leg at a time straight 
up in the air, leaving the other 
foot firmly on the floor. Keep 
hands pressed firmly at your 
sides. Alternate legs, keeping 
abs tight and body stable. 
Repeat 10-15 times.

Push Up

Kneel in front of the Foam Roller 
with your hands shoulder width 
apart. Roll slightly forward so 
that your shoulders are directly 
above your hands. Bring your 
knees off the floor and press 
into a push up position. Stabilize 
your hips and align your body in 
a tight straight line. Hold the 
position for 5 seconds.     
Repeat 10-15 times.
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